GENERAL INFORMATION
IDENTIFICATION BADGE

Learners are required to wear the College-issued identification badge while at SOFE sites and while completing video ISB pass-offs.
Learners must use the link located in the scheduling portal to upload their photos, then purchase their badge and ship it to their homes.
It is recommended that learners purchase their badges by Week 2 of their Experiential Learning Activities.

The photograph may include only the learner, who face the camera with eyes open and visible. The photo should be taken against or
edited to a solid background, with sufficient lighting for a clear image.

Note: If the learner’s badge is lost or damaged, learners may purchase a new badge using the link found in the scheduling portal.
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